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2 O God, train my
spirit to love you with
all my heart, mind,
soul and strength.

3 O God, teach me to
love my neighbor, as
myself. Lord,
remove grudges from
my heart.

John 3:16

Deuteronomy 6:4-6

Leviticus 19:18

9 O God, bless every
husband to love his
wife as Christ loves
the Church. In
troubled times, lead
husbands to be
affectionate.
Ephesians 5:25
16 God, teach me to
be prayerful at all
times; especially
when I am most
vulnerable to sin, O
Lord.

10 O God, anoint
every wife with a
spirit of love for her
husband. Remove all
selfishness.

1 O God, thank you
for demonstrating the
power of love, by
giving your only
begotten Son.

4 O God, I treasure
the friendships in my
life. Please restore
broken friendships
with the power of
love.

5 O God, I denounce
any false god in my
life. Lord, strengthen
my love for you, so I
will please you in
every way.

II Samuel 1:26
11 O God, saturate
single parents with
fervent love. When
they are frustrated
with daily duties,
encourage them.

Psalm 4:2
12 O God, thank you
for the blood Jesus
shed on Calvary.
There is power in the
blood of the lamb.

Hebrews 13:5-6
18 O God, teach me
how to be faithful and
prayerful, so I will be
a loving Christian. I
desire to be a
blessing.
Philemon 1:4-7
25 O God, we thank
you for always
having time for us.
You are never too
busy to hear our cry.
Jeremiah 33:3

6 O God, I am so
grateful that love
covers ALL wrong.
Show me how to
value the power of
love in every area of
my life.
Proverbs 10:12
13 O God, give me
understanding when I
face the storms of
life. Remove stress
and thank you for
peace.

7 O God, I honor You
for your love toward
me. My heart is filled
with awe, as I think
about how You love me
despite my sins.

8 O God, help me to
display love in every
situation. When others
hurt me, allow the
power of love to shine
through me.

Hosea 14:4
14 O God, let us hold
fast the confession of
our hope without
wavering because You
are so faithful.
Hallelujah.

Romans 12:9
15 O God, show me
my gifts, so I can use
them in the life of the
church. Help me to
step up and serve with
zeal.

Hebrews 9:22
19 O God, you have
called the Church for
such a time as this –
instruct us how to
walk in the power of
love and in your will.

Mark 4:35-41
20 O God, we
passionately pray for
Presidential leaders.
Help them to lead
with love. Raise up
world changers.

Hebrews 10:23-25
21 O God, guide the
Church on how to make
disciples. Allow our
lives to be a light in this
world. Give the church
boldness.

1 Peter 4:10-11
22 O God, You are the
chief cornerstone. We
build our hope in You
and nothing else. Our
trust is in your ability.

Matthew 26:40-41
23 O God, show Ben
Hill how to be in
agreement with You
despite the obstacles
we see. Align our
ways with your will.

Ephesians 6:10-18
24 O God, admonish
every member of
Ben Hill to commit
to Bible Study. Your
word is not stale-it is
illuminating.

Esther 4
26 O God, continue to
anoint us with perfect
love so when visitors
come, they are
welcomed with the
power of love.
I John 4:7-11

Romans 13:1-7
27 O God, thank you
for the power of love
invested in Ben Hill.
You have chosen us
as a beacon of light.

Matthew 28:18-19
28 O God, we are free
from the past.
Condemnation will not
have us bound and we
shall walk in the power
of love.
Romans 8:1

I Peter 2:6-9
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Amos 3:3

II Timothy 2:15
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Titus 2:4
17 O God, help the
church to be strong
in the power of your
might. Clothe us
with the full armor of
God.

